
 
 
TO:   Mayor & City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Food Drive Request 
 
DATE:  September 3, 2024 

 
Councilmember Jensen has requested that the City Council consider conducting a food 
drive over the holiday season from November 18, 2024 to January 6, 2025.  
 

 


